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On Friday, I had the privilege to speak at, and help cut the ribbon at, the grand opening

ceremony of the Anthony L. Jordan Health Center's new access office. It is located at

Glenwood Garden. AJHC is accredited by the Joint Commission and has served Rochester’s

northeast area residents for over 40 years. It is uniquely positioned through its location,

bilingual staff with cultural sensitivity, and center-wide commitment to high quality service

to provide medical and dental care to a vulnerable and often under-insured population. For

more information, visit www.jordanhealth.org.
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